
  

 
  

 

 
 

Cool Concerns News 
Coming Soon - New R744 and A2L Training Rigs 

30th May 2019 
 
 
Steve and Alan are currently installing the first part of our new R744 transcritical 
booster system.   The photos show the LT cold room with the evaporator controllers 
and the HT evaporators, all installed this week.   The SCM pack should arrive within 
the next few weeks.  
 

 

  
The new system will be used to enhance our one day R744 (C15) course which covers 
the basics of R744, safe handling and introduces transcritical and booster 
technology.   We will use it to demonstrate transcritical operation and for practical 
exercises. 
 
R744 Water Cooled Condensing Unit 
 
In addition to the new R744 pack system, our HT and LT CUBO2 Smart air cooled 
condensing unit systems are soon to be supplemented by the installation of the 
water cooled version – CUBO Aqua.   This will then become part of the C14 R744 
CUBO condensing unit course. 
 
A2L Condensing Unit 
 
Also coming soon …. our first A2L condensing unit is on order!  This will enhance our 
Flammable Refrigerants training session (C6). 
 
 
Exciting and busy times at Cool Concerns – updates will follow. 


